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overcome by war and land confiscation. As her world is
threatened, Erenora must find within herself the
strength, courage and ingenuity to protect those whom
she loves. And, like a Shakespearean heroine, she must
change herself before she can take up her greatest
challenge and save her exiled husband, Horitana.
Mockingbird Kathryn Erskine 2018-01-01 Caitlin misses
her brother every day. Since his death in a school
shooting, she has no one to explain the world to her.
And for Caitlin, the world is a confusing place. She
hates it when colours get mixed up, prefers everything
to be black-and-white, and needs to check her Facial
Expressions Chart to understand emotions. So when
Caitlin reads the definition of “closure”, she decides
that’s what she needs. And as she struggles to find it,
a world of colour begins to enter her black-and-white
life...
The Matriarch Witi Ihimaera 2013-07-24 In keeping with
his commitment to revisit his first five pieces of
fiction, Witi Ihimaera has reworked the original text of
this much-loved classic. The matriarch is a woman of
intelligence, wit, beauty and ruthlessness, and has
become a mythical figure through her fight to repossess
the land and sustain her people against the ravages
wrought by the Pakeha. Priestess of the Ringatu faith,
she has been virtually a law unto herself. In his search

Family Life Education Stephen F. Duncan 2016-04-20
Drawing on the best scholarship and their own years of
professional experience, Stephen F. Duncan and H.
Wallace Goddard provide a practical, how-to guide to
developing, implementing, evaluating, and sustaining
effective family life education programs. This
thoroughly updated Third Edition of Family Life
Education: Principles and Practices for Effective
Outreach begins by discussing the foundations of family
life education and encourages readers to develop their
own outreach philosophies. Readers then learn principles
and methods for reaching out to the public and how to
form and use community collaborations and -principles of
social marketing to promote programs.
The Parihaka Woman Witi Ihimaera 2011-10-07 A
wonderfully surprising, inventive and deeply moving riff
on fact and fiction, history and imagination from one of
New Zealand's finest and most memorable storytellers.
There has never been a New Zealand novel quite like The
Parihaka Woman. Richly imaginative and original, weaving
together fact and fiction, it sets the remarkable story
of Erenora against the historical background of the
turbulent and compelling events that occurred in
Parihaka during the 1870s and 1880s. Parihaka is the
place Erenora calls home, a peaceful Taranaki settlement
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education
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for the truth behind the legends surrounding the
matriarch, his grandmother, Tama Mahana delves deeper
and deeper into Maori history and lore to understand the
mysterious sources of her power and ambition. Witi
Ihimaera's prose is at turns lyrical and spare, sensuous
and savage. Weaving fact with fiction, this remarkable
odyssey into New Zealand history is a novel of stunning
imaginative power. Also available as an eBook Winner of
the Wattie Book of the Year, 1986 Runner-up for the
Commonwealth Writers' Prize, 1987 'Witi Ihimaera's
uncompromising masterwork . . . A profound and
spellbinding character study' - New Zealand Herald
Analysis of Witi Ihimaeras 'The Whale Rider' on the
Basis of Postcolonial Theory Nancy Reinhardt 2009
Seminar paper from the year 2009 in the subject English
Language and Literature Studies - Culture and Applied
Geography, grade: 2,3, Technical University of Darmstadt
(Institut für Sprach- und Literaturwissenschaft),
course: Postcolonial Literature, language: English,
abstract: The Whale Rider novel is a positive and
sensitive representation of Maori culture and several
terms of postcolonial theory can be determined within
the novel. That is why it appears worth analysing this
text in the context of postcolonial literary studies
which is the purpose of this term paper. In chapter 1 I
will give a short summary about the colonial and
postcolonial history of New Zealand and its postcolonial
literature tradition. Chapter 2 deals with the novel ́s
main characters and the narrative structure while
chapter 3 detects the features of postcolonial theory
which are embedded in the story.
The London Eye Mystery Siobhan Dowd 2008-02-12 Ted and
Kat watched their cousin Salim board the London Eye. But
after half an hour it landed and everyone trooped
off–except Salim. Where could he have gone? How on earth
could he have disappeared into thin air? Ted and his
older sister, Kat, become sleuthing partners, since the
police are having no luck. Despite their prickly
relationship, they overcome their differences to follow
a trail of clues across London in a desperate bid to
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

find their cousin. And ultimately it comes down to Ted,
whose brain works in its own very unique way, to find
the key to the mystery. This is an unput-downable spinetingling thriller–a race against time.
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian Sherman
Alexie 2012-01-10 Bestselling author Sherman Alexie
tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing
up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take
his future into his own hands, Junior leaves his
troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white farm
town high school where the only other Indian is the
school mascot. Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully
written, The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time
Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences,
coupled with poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that
reflect the character's art, chronicles the contemporary
adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to
break away from the life he was destined to live. With a
forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with Sherman Alexie
and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art
throughout, this edition is perfect for fans and
collectors alike.
Ecocinema Theory and Practice Stephen Rust 2013 This is
an anthology that offers a comprehensive introduction to
the rapidly growing field of eco-film criticism, a
branch of critical scholarship that investigates
cinema's intersections with environmental
understandings.
Cinema Studies: The Key Concepts Susan Hayward
2002-01-04 This is the essential guide for anyone
interested in film. Now in its second edition, the text
has been completely revised and expanded to meet the
needs of today's students and film enthusiasts. Some 150
key genres, movements, theories and production terms are
explained and analyzed with depth and clarity. Entries
include:* auteur theory* Blaxploitation* British New
Wave* feminist film theory* intertextuality* method
acting* pornography* Third World Cinema* Vampire movies.
Writing Research Papers James D. Lester 2014-01-26 The
definitive research paper guide, Writing Research Papers
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combines a traditional and practical approach to the
research process with the latest information on
electronic research and presentation. This marketleading text provides students with step-by-step
guidance through the research writing process, from
selecting and narrowing a topic to formatting the
finished document. Writing Research Papers backs up its
instruction with the most complete array of samples of
any writing guide of this nature. The text continues its
extremely thorough and accurate coverage of citation
styles for a wide variety of disciplines. The fourteenth
edition maintains Lester's successful approach while
bringing new writing and documentation updates to assist
the student researcher in keeping pace with electronic
sources.
Children of the River Linda Crew 1991-08-01 Having fled
Cambodia four years earlier to escape the Khmer Rouge
Army, 17-year-old Sundara is torn between remaining
faithful to the customs of her own people while enjoying
life in her Oregon high school as a regular American.
Tu (Large Print 16pt) Patricia Grace 2011-04-29 "Three
brothers, a war and secrets. Some years later, a niece
and nephew come looking for answers. It is time for
revelations"--Publisher description.
Black Beauty Anna Sewell 1895 A horse of nineteenth
century England tells his life story from his early home
through many masters and experiences, both good and bad.
Postcolonial Ecologies Elizabeth DeLoughrey 2011-04-20
The first edited collection to bring ecocritical studies
into a necessary dialogue with postcolonial literature,
this volume offers rich and suggestive ways to explore
the relationship between humans and nature around the
globe, drawing from texts from Africa and the Caribbean,
as well as the Pacific Islands and South Asia. Turning
to contemporary works by both well- and little-known
postcolonial writers, the diverse contributions
highlight the literary imagination as crucial to
representing what Eduoard Glissant calls the "aesthetics
of the earth." The essays are organized around a group
of thematic concerns that engage culture and
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cultivation, arboriculture and deforestation, the lives
of animals, and the relationship between the military
and the tourist industry. With chapters that address
works by J. M. Coetzee, Kiran Desai, Derek Walcott,
Alejo Carpentier, Zakes Mda, and many others,
Postcolonial Ecologies makes a remarkable contribution
to rethinking the role of the humanities in addressing
global environmental issues.
Native Americans on Film M. Elise Marubbio 2013-02-22
“An essential book for courses on Native film,
indigenous media, not to mention more general courses .
. . A very impressive and useful collection.” —Randolph
Lewis, author of Navajo Talking Picture The film
industry and mainstream popular culture are notorious
for promoting stereotypical images of Native Americans:
the noble and ignoble savage, the pronoun-challenged
sidekick, the ruthless warrior, the female drudge, the
princess, the sexualized maiden, the drunk, and others.
Over the years, Indigenous filmmakers have both
challenged these representations and moved past them,
offering their own distinct forms of cinematic
expression. Native Americans on Film draws inspiration
from the Indigenous film movement, bringing filmmakers
into an intertextual conversation with academics from a
variety of disciplines. The resulting dialogue opens a
myriad of possibilities for engaging students with
ongoing debates: What is Indigenous film? Who is an
Indigenous filmmaker? What are Native filmmakers saying
about Indigenous film and their own work? This thoughtprovoking text offers theoretical approaches to
understanding Native cinema, includes pedagogical
strategies for teaching particular films, and validates
the different voices, approaches, and worldviews that
emerge across the movement. “Accomplished scholars in
the emerging field of Native film studies, Marubbio and
Buffalohead . . . focus clearly on the needs of this
field. They do scholars and students of Native film a
great service by reprinting four seminal and provocative
essays.” —James Ruppert, author of Meditation in
Contemporary Native American Literature “Succeed[s] in
3/9

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on December 8, 2022 by
guest

depicting the complexities in study, teaching, and
creating Native film . . . Regardless of an individual’s
level of knowledge and expertise in Native film, Native
Americans on Film is a valuable read for anyone
interested in this topic.” —Studies in American Indian
Literatures
The Breadwinner Deborah Ellis 2004-03-04 Because the
Taliban rulers of Kabul, Afghanistan impose strict
limitations on women's freedom and behavior, elevenyear-old Parvana must disguise herself as a boy so that
her family can survive after her father's arrest.
CISSP Study Guide Eric Conrad 2015-12-08 CISSP Study
Guide, Third Edition provides readers with information
on the CISSP certification, the most prestigious,
globally-recognized, vendor-neutral exam for information
security professionals. With over 100,000 professionals
certified worldwide, and many more joining their ranks,
this new third edition presents everything a reader
needs to know on the newest version of the exam's Common
Body of Knowledge. The eight domains are covered
completely and as concisely as possible, allowing users
to ace the exam. Each domain has its own chapter that
includes a specially-designed pedagogy to help users
pass the exam, including clearly-stated exam objectives,
unique terms and definitions, exam warnings, "learning
by example" modules, hands-on exercises, and chapter
ending questions. Provides the most complete and
effective study guide to prepare users for passing the
CISSP exam, giving them exactly what they need to pass
the test Authored by Eric Conrad who has prepared
hundreds of professionals for passing the CISSP exam
through SANS, a popular and well-known organization for
information security professionals Covers all of the new
information in the Common Body of Knowledge updated in
January 2015, and also provides two exams, tiered endof-chapter questions for a gradual learning curve, and a
complete self-test appendix
The Whale Rider Witi Ihimaera 2003 As her beloved
grandfather, chief of the Maori tribe of Whangara, New
Zealand, struggles to lead in difficult times and to
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

find a male successor, young Kahu is developing a
mysterious relationship with whales, particularly the
ancient bull whale whose leg
Sons for the Return Home Albert Wendt 1996-06-30
Originally published in 1973, this story of star-crossed
lovers spotlights the complex nature of love, freedom,
and racism in New Zealand. Samoan writer Albert Wendt's
first novel, Sons for the Return Home, has long been out
of print. Yet, readers continue to respond to the
clarity of vision in this simple, powerful story of
cross-cultural encounter.
The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies Lauren
Dundes 2019-07-11 In this volume of 15 articles,
contributors from a wide range of disciplines present
their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music, which
are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the
Disney brand has heightened the need for academics to
question whether Disney’s films and music function as a
tool of the Western elite that shapes the views of those
less empowered. Given its global reach, how the Walt
Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and
sexuality in social structural inequality merits serious
reflection according to a number of the articles in the
volume. On the other hand, other authors argue that
Disney productions can help individuals cope with
difficult situations or embrace progressive thinking.
The different approaches to the assessment of Disney
films as cultural artifacts also vary according to the
theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation of
both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies.
The authors of the 15 articles encourage readers to
engage with the material, showcasing a variety of views
about the good, the bad, and the best way forward.
Watch and Learn Eef Masson 2012 Sinds de late jaren
negentig is er een toenemende academische belangstelling
voor zogenoemde 'gebruiksfilms'; films die bedoeld zijn
om te informeren, te trainen of onderwijzen, of te
overtuigen van het nut van een service of product.
Onderzoek richtte zich tot nu toe in de meeste gevallen
vooral op de productie- of distributiegeschiedenis van
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dergelijke films of hun pedagogische effect. Minder
aandacht is er voor de tekstuele dimensie van deze
films; de middelen die worden ingezet ter onderbouwing
van hun informatieve, educatieve of commerciële
argument. Intussen hebben 'gebruiksfilms' echter nog
steeds het imago van een zeer 'formulair' genre. Eef
Masson nuanceert dit beeld in haar boek en stelt een
methodologie voor die de aandacht vestigt op de
retorische diversiteit van deze films.
The Tripping Horse Simon Wells 2014-01-30 DRUGS, SEX,
PAGANISM, BETRAYAL, DISCOVERY…26-year-old Ashley
Marshall lives life through a sense of order. Working as
an insurance clerk, he finds plenty of opportunities to
arrange his and other people's lives. However, despite
strenuous efforts, his home life is far harder to
regulate. Still living at home with his mother and
itinerant brother David, he finds it impossible to
control their unpredictable behaviour.One Friday
morning, Ashley's brother leaves home to spend a weekend
at a rock festival. His failure to return sends his
mother into an uncontrollable panic. Terrified of her
declared intention to travel to the festival site,
Ashley reluctantly agrees to try and locate his errant
brother.Outside of his comfort zone, Ashley enters into
a myriad of new and terrifying experiences that tear at
his narrow sensibilities and challenge his sense of
being.The Tripping Horse is an extraordinary odyssey
into family dynamics, conflicting lifestyles and selfdiscovery.Simon Wells is the author of seven books
including “Butterfly On A Wheel” and the best-selling
“Charles Manson: Coming Down Fast”. The Tripping Horse
is his first novel.
Feature Films in English Language Teaching Britta
Viebrock 2016-07-11 Feature Films in English Language
Teaching deals with the use of motion pictures in the
advanced EFL (English as a foreign language) classroom.
It provides a general introduction to film literacy and
explains the rationale, methods, and objectives of
working with feature films. In addition, the book
contains in-depth considerations on sixteen selected
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

films, which are grouped regionally (Australia, New
Zealand, South Africa, USA, Great Britain). Each chapter
describes the topical focus of the film and its central
theme and provides background information on social,
historical, political, and geographical issues. A
profound analysis of selected scenes lays the foundation
for considerations on the teaching potential of the
film. In a download section, the chapters are
complemented with ready-to-use teaching materials on
film-specific aspects (narrative, dramatic and
cinematographic dimensions), which are organised as pre/while-/post-viewing activities. A glossary on technical
terms for film analysis completes the volume.
Black and White Paul Volponi 2006 Two star high school
basketball players, one black and one white, experience
the justice system differently after committing a crime
together and getting caught. An ALA Best Book for Young
Adults. Reprint.
American Born Chinese Gene Luen Yang 2006-09-06 A tourde-force by rising indy comics star Gene Yang, American
Born Chinese tells the story of three apparently
unrelated characters: Jin Wang, who moves to a new
neighborhood with his family only to discover that he's
the only Chinese-American student at his new school; the
powerful Monkey King, subject of one of the oldest and
greatest Chinese fables; and Chin-Kee, a personification
of the ultimate negative Chinese stereotype, who is
ruining his cousin Danny's life with his yearly visits.
Their lives and stories come together with an unexpected
twist in this action-packed modern fable. American Born
Chinese is an amazing ride, all the way up to the
astonishing climax. American Born Chinese is a 2006
National Book Award Finalist for Young People's
Literature, the winner of the 2007 Eisner Award for Best
Graphic Album: New, an Eisner Award nominee for Best
Coloring and a 2007 Bank Street - Best Children's Book
of the Year. This title has Common Core Connections
Media Matters in South Africa Jeanne Prinsloo 1991 This
report contains a selection of contributed papers and
presentations from a conference attended by 270
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educators and media workers committed to formulate a
vision for media education in South Africa. Pointing out
that media education has been variously described in
South Africa as visual literacy, mass media studies,
teleliteracy, and film studies, or as dealing with
educational technology or educational media, the
introduction cites a definition of media education as an
exploration of contemporary culture alongside more
traditional literary texts. It is noted that this
definition raises issues for education as a whole, for
traditional language study, for media, for
communication, and for understanding the world. The 37
selected papers in this collection are presented in
seven categories: (1) Why Media Education? (keynote
paper by Bob Ferguson); (2) Matters Educational (10
papers on media education and visual literacy); (3)
Working Out How Media Works (4 papers on film studies,
film technology, and theory); (4) Creating New
Possibilities for Media Awareness (9 papers on film and
television and 4 on print media); (5) Training and
Empowering (2 papers focusing on teachers and 4 focusing
on training producers); (6) Media Developing Media
Awareness (2 papers); and (7) Afterthoughts (1 paper).
Appendices include the Unesco Declaration on Media
Eduction (1982), Recommendations from the Toulouse
Colloquy on New Directions in Media Education (1990),
and Resolutions and Conclusions of the First National
Media Education Conference (Durban, 1990). Most of the
papers provide their own bibliographies. (DB)
The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation Lester Kaufman
2021-04-16 The bestselling workbook and grammar guide,
revised and updated! Hailed as one of the best books
around for teaching grammar, The Blue Book of Grammar
and Punctuation includes easy-to-understand rules,
abundant examples, dozens of reproducible quizzes, and
pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar to middle and
high schoolers, college students, ESL students,
homeschoolers, and more. This concise, entertaining
workbook makes learning English grammar and usage simple
and fun. This updated 12th edition reflects the latest
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

updates to English usage and grammar, and includes
answers to all reproducible quizzes to facilitate selfassessment and learning. Clear and concise, with easyto-follow explanations, offering "just the facts" on
English grammar, punctuation, and usage Fully updated to
reflect the latest rules, along with even more quizzes
and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar Ideal for
students from seventh grade through adulthood in the US
and abroad For anyone who wants to understand the major
rules and subtle guidelines of English grammar and
usage, The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation offers
comprehensive, straightforward instruction.
Island of the Blue Dolphins Scott O'Dell 1960 Records
the courage and self-reliance of an Indian girl who
lived alone for eighteen years on an isolated island off
the California coast when her tribe emigrated and she
was left behind.
Ageism in Youth Studies Gayle Kimball 2017-05-11 Ageism
is prevalent in a great deal of current scholarship in
the social sciences as scholars fault youth for being
delinquent or politically apathetic. Researchers ignore
young people’s actual voices, despite their leadership
in recent global uprisings, some of which unseated
entrenched dictators. Neoliberalism must be exposed in
its focus on youth sub-cultures and styles rather than
economic barriers caused by growing inequality and
rising youth unemployment rates. Ageism in Youth Studies
also discusses the debate about “Generation We or Me”
and if Millennials are narcissistic. Resources about
global youth studies are included, along with the
results of the author’s surveys and interviews with over
4,000 young people from 88 countries.
Never Cry Wolf Farley Mowat 2009-01-13 EYE TO EYE WITH
DEATH: THE WOLF PROJECT Hordes of bloodthirsty wolves
are slaughtering the arctic caribou, and the
government's Wildlife Service assigns naturalist Farley
Mowat to investigate. Mowat is dropped alone onto the
frozen tundra, where he begins his mission to live among
the howling wolf packs and study their ways. Contact
with his quarry comes quickly, and Mowat discovers not a
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den of marauding killers but a courageous family of
skillful providers and devoted protectors of their
young. As Mowat comes closer to the wolf world, he comes
to fear with them the onslaught of bounty hunters and
government exterminators out to erase the noble wolf
community from the Arctic. Never Cry Wolf is one of the
brilliant narratives on the myth and magic of wild
wolves and man's true place among the creatures of
nature. "We have doomed the wolf not for what it is, but
for what we deliberately and mistakenly perceive it to
be — the mythologized epitome of a savage, ruthless
killer — which is, in reality, no more than the
reflected image of ourself." — From the new Preface
Slippin' Out of Darkness Bob Ruggiero 2017-10-11 The
first biography of the seminal music group WAR whose
many hits include "Spill the Wine," "All Day Music,"
"Why Can't We Be Friends?" "Slippin' into Darkness,"
"The Cisco Kid," and - of course - "Low Rider." They
combined rock, funk, soul, R&B, jazz, and a strong Latin
vibe in their music, they have been awarded two Platinum
and eight Gold records in their career. Their album "The
World is a Ghetto" was the bestselling release of 1973
and was #444 on the list of "Rolling Stone's Top 500
Albums" list. This unauthorized book follows the group
from their early incarnations when Harold Brown and
Howard Scott met to form the Creators and then the Night
Shift, to their partnership with former Animals lead
singer Eric Burdon, to a highly successful career on
their own with the core original lineup of Brown, Scott,
Lee Oskar, Lonnie Jordan, B.B. Dickerson, Papa Dee
Allen, and Charles Miller. The story also follows the
band through their later, leaner years, the tragic
deaths of two members, and the conflicts that led to a
fissure and a split of performing entities that
continues to this day. Featuring original interviews,
archival research, and musical analysis and commentary,
"Slippin' Out of Darkness: The Story of WAR" tells the
tale of one of the most unique bands in the history of
Classic Rock-era music.
501 Word Analogy Questions 2002 Unlike most resources,
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

this handy, portable study aid is not prepared
exclusively for the Miller Analogy Test. Though it can
certainly be used for it, this book prepares test takers
for any standardized test containing word analogies,
such as: SAT, GRE, GMAT, or LSAT. Often cited as a
difficult section for even the best students, discover
the best resource for word analogies practice, and no
extras. Test-takers work with these questions and find
out how to score better through practice. All answers
are explained, reinforcing strategies and identifying
tricks to figuring out the questions.
The American Pageant Thomas Andrew Bailey 1998 USAs
historie indtil 1996
Into the River Ted Dawe 2017-05-16 Winner of the
Margaret Mahy Award "Some rivers should not be swum in.
Some rivers hold secrets that can never be told." Te
Arepa is an adventurous Maori boy, bound to the history,
customs and rituals of his people. Yet when he comes
upon a giant eel while fishing, he is convinced the
creature is a taniwha, or water demon, and follows it.
Yet what Te Arepa finds in the river is far different,
far more sinister. And it will change his life forever.
Te Arepa has always been curious about experiencing life
beyond his tribe. His wishes seem granted when he is
awarded a scholarship at a prestigious boarding school,
far away from the Maori. Leaving behind his family and
their traditions, Te Arepa sets out to discover a
strange new world with customs of its own...as well as
new enemies. When he arrives at school, Te Arepa finds
the freedom and everything it offers intoxicating. But
to fit in, he realizes that he must shed his identity,
culture, and even his name. And he comes to realize that
what the water demon showed him in the darkness of the
river that day changed him, and that freedom comes with
a heavy price.
Environmental education in the schools creating a
program that works.
Flight Sherman Alexie 2013-10-15 From the National Book
Award–winning author of The Absolutely True Diary of a
Part-Time Indian, the tale of a troubled boy’s trip
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through history. Half Native American and half Irish,
fifteen-year-old “Zits” has spent much of his short life
alternately abused and ignored as an orphan and ward of
the foster care system. Ever since his mother died, he’s
felt alienated from everyone, but, thanks to the
alcoholic father whom he’s never met, especially
disconnected from other Indians. After he runs away from
his latest foster home, he makes a new friend. Handsome,
charismatic, and eloquent, Justice soon persuades Zits
to unleash his pain and anger on the uncaring world. But
picking up a gun leads Zits on an unexpected timetraveling journey through several violent moments in
American history, experiencing life as an FBI agent
during the civil rights movement, a mute Indian boy
during the Battle of Little Bighorn, a nineteenthcentury Indian tracker, and a modern-day airplane pilot.
When Zits finally returns to his own body, “he begins to
understand what it means to be the hero, the villain and
the victim. . . . Mr. Alexie succeeds yet again with his
ability to pierce to the heart of matters, leaving this
reader with tears in her eyes” (The New York Times Book
Review). Sherman Alexie’s acclaimed novels have turned a
spotlight on the unique experiences of modern-day Native
Americans, and here, the New York Times–bestselling
author of The Lone Ranger and Tonto Fistfight in Heaven
and The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian
takes a bold new turn, combining magical realism with
his singular humor and insight. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Sherman Alexie including rare
photos from the author’s personal collection.
The Bone Tiki David Hair 2010-01-31 What do you do when
you meet a tohunga makutu? You run. When reality
dissolves and myths and legends come alive?You run
faster. And when the dead come to life and blood debts
have to be paid, will you have the courage to do what
must be done? Matiu Douglas has a bone tiki he stole
from a tangi. His father's important new client wants
it. Badly. And he has some very nasty friends. When Mat
is forced to flee for his life, an unexpected meeting
with a girl called Pania sets his world spinning.
whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

Suddenly he's running through the bush with a girlclown, a dog who is way too human, and a long-dead
warrior. Fearful creatures from legend are rising up
around him, and Mat faces a terrifying ordeal. And there
is nowhere left to hide . . . not even in another world.
A breathtaking adventure set in two parallel New
Zealands, from exciting new author David Hair.
Code Talker Joseph Bruchac 2006-07-06 "Readers who
choose the book for the attraction of Navajo code
talking and the heat of battle will come away with more
than they ever expected to find."—Booklist, starred
review Throughout World War II, in the conflict fought
against Japan, Navajo code talkers were a crucial part
of the U.S. effort, sending messages back and forth in
an unbreakable code that used their native language.
They braved some of the heaviest fighting of the war,
and with their code, they saved countless American
lives. Yet their story remained classified for more than
twenty years. But now Joseph Bruchac brings their
stories to life for young adults through the riveting
fictional tale of Ned Begay, a sixteen-year-old Navajo
boy who becomes a code talker. His grueling journey is
eye-opening and inspiring. This deeply affecting novel
honors all of those young men, like Ned, who dared to
serve, and it honors the culture and language of the
Navajo Indians. An ALA Best Book for Young Adults
"Nonsensational and accurate, Bruchac's tale is quietly
inspiring..."—School Library Journal
Mister Pip Lloyd Jones 2009-02-24 After the trouble
starts and the soldiers arrive on Matilda’s island, only
one white person stays behind. Mr. Watts, whom the kids
call Pop Eye, wears a red nose and pulls his wife around
on a trolley, and he steps in to teach the children when
there is no one else. His only lessons consist of
reading from his battered copy of Great Expectations, a
book by his friend Mr. Dickens. For Matilda, Dickens’s
hero Pip becomes as real to her as her own mother, and
the greatest friendship of her life has begun. Soon Mr.
Watts’s book begins to inflame the children’s
imaginations with dreams about Dickens’s London and the
8/9

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on December 8, 2022 by
guest

larger world. But how will they answer when the soldiers
demand to know: where is this man named Pip? Set against
the stunning beauty of Bougainville in the South Pacific
during the civil war in the early 1990s, Lloyd Jones’s
breathtaking novel shows what magic a child’s
imagination makes possible even in the face of terrible
violence and what power stories have to fuel the
imagination.
Studying Film Nathan Abrams 2011-03-15 Studying Film is
an all-encompassing guide to cinema and film which
explores the key concepts, terms and events that have
shaped film study and criticism, all of which is

whale-rider-study-guide-film-education

illustrated by reference to classic and contemporary
movies from around the world, from The Great Train
Robbery to Pulp Fiction via Un Chien Andalou and Cinema
Paradiso. This accessible introduction to the study of
film aims to stimulate students' enjoyment and
understanding of a wide range of different types of
film, and to give them an awareness of the nature of
cinema as a medium, as an art form, and as a social and
economic institution. Contemporary film is seen in
context by tracing its development from 1895 to the
present, exploring film production in a variety of
countries in a range of styles, and placing film next to
other media.
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